
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,                                                                     January & February


I want to first praise the Lord that we were able to arrive safely back in the States. We started 
deputation on the 26th of January, and so far, we have been in 13 meetings that were held in 
Georgia, Florida, North Carolina, South Carolina                and Alabama. We praise the Lord that one 
church took us on for support right during the service. That was a blessing!


New Life Baptist Church in Tucumán, Argentina, the church that we were able to start, recently had 
its second anniversary and had 140 people in attendance! It is such a blessing to hear how that 
church is growing. Last week was baptism Sunday, and nine people were baptized!  Praise the Lord 
for this new church plant!  Please keep praying that it will keep growing.


Please pray for our city, Tucumán. It has become a very dangerous place. On the 19th of February, 
seven people died within 24 hours. Ten to fifteen people die every week in our city, and most deaths 
are due to robberies and people using and dealing with illegal drugs. Please pray for Tucumán! 


We have been having problems with our vehicle recently. Sometimes, it does not want to start. We 
have changed the battery twice and have been to two mechanics. The mechanics both told us that 
everything is okay, but we are still having problems. Please pray for our vehicle to start and run 
properly. 


Our current personal prayer requests are for more meetings, more support, our vehicle to run, and 
safety as we travel. 


Thank you so much for remembering us in prayer.




